






































Solano Emergency Medical Services Cooperative 

Board of Directors Meeting 

Meeting Date: 1/10/2019 

I. REPORTS

b. EMS Administrator's Report (verbal update, no action)
a. General Update

.... 

• General follow-up from the December 13, 2018 Special Meeting of the SEMSC
Board. Ross Elliott, California Ambulance Association, forwarded data associated
with the statement he made to the Board during his public comment, see attached.

b. System Performance
• Response time Percentages (EOA Provider)
• Response time Percentages (PPP Providers)

c. System Updates
• Emergency Ambulance Services RFP Project Consultant Update:

On December 13, 2018, a special meeting of this Board was facilitated. The 
meeting took place from 9:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Representatives of Page, 
Wolfberg, and Wirth, the firm engaged to manage the project, were present 
to provide updates on the proposed RFP and address public comment and 
questions from the Board on matters pertaining to the provisions and 
specifications contained in the draft language. 

On December 14, 2018, a letter was sent to SEMSC staff indicating Page, 
Wolfberg, and Wirth would be exercising their termination rights in 
accordance with the contractual agreement entered into with SEMSC. (see 
attached) 

With this unforeseen development, staff has reached out to EMS related 
associations to obtain relevant recommendations for consulting firms to 
assist with carrying on and completing this project. Discussions have taken 
place with four firms: 

• Abaris Group, Bill Bullard, Santa Cruz and Merced Counties
• Citygate Associates, Stewart Gary, Alameda County
• Fitch and Associates, Jay Fitch, Monterey County
• Rick Martinez Consulting
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